
Les M. Polk, M.S., FACPE, CEMSO, NRP, CIC 

 
 

National Association of Emergency Medical Technicians 
P.O. Box 216 
Ridgeland, MS 39158-0216 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 

May this letter serve as a letter of support and endorsing the candidacy of Louis Imperatrice for a 
Regional Director position on the Board of Directors of NAEMT. I am an active NAEMT member, and my 
member number is . Louis Imperatrice would make a great addition to the Board of Directors and 
is an experienced EMS clinician, educator, and leader. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions or need additional information. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Les Polk 




